

## WEEKLY BULLETIN | JANUARY 28, 2024

## **ORDER OF SERVICE**

WFI	

- ▼ O WORSHIP THE KING Congregational Song
- ▼ TO GOD BE THE GLORY

  Congregational Song
- ▼ PASTORAL PRAYER

  Pastor Bryan Ferrell
- ▼ SCRIPTURE READING

  Revelation 1:1-3 | Colin Dingus
- **▼ HOLY, HOLY, HOLY (NICAEA)**Congregational Song
- ▼ ANCIENT OF DAYS

  Congregational Song
- ► MORNING MESSAGE

  Pastor Bryan Ferrell
- **▼** SONG OF RESPONSE



### **MORNING MESSAGE**

#### THE BOOK OF REVELATION

Revelation 1:1-3

Pastor Bryan Ferrell

### **IMPORTANT REMINDERS**

# ► ADVENTURE CLUB TONIGHT AT 4:45PM IN THE CLUBHOUSE

## ► EVENING SERVICE TONIGHT AT 5PM IN THE MINISTRY CENTER

### **GRACE GIVING**

<b>&gt;</b>	GENERAL	.\$22,721
<b>&gt;</b>	MISSIONS	\$961
<b></b>	BENEVOLENT	\$247

Give online at timberlakebaptist.org/give

#### **ANNOUNCEMENTS**

#### **VOTING ITEM**

There will be a special item to be voted on next Sunday evening, February 4th which is related to the TCS facilities expansion that Pastor Jeff Abbett explained several months ago and Pastor Brodie reminded us about last Sunday. A sample ballot has been posted in both the Ministry Center main hallway and the auditorium building for your review.

## **NEW MEMBERS' CLASS | FEBRUARY 3RD**

Our next New Members' class will be held next Saturday, February 3rd, from 8:45am to 12pm in Ministry Center Classroom 1. This is a one-time class designed for prospective members. A continental breakfast will be provided. If you plan to attend, please sign up at the Welcome Center, in the TBC app under "Registrations," or by calling the office (434 237 6464).

### PARENT-BABY DEDICATION SERVICE | FEBRUARY 11TH

We will be having a parent-baby dedication on February 11th during both morning services. If your family would like to participate, please contact the church office (434-237-6464) or stop by the Welcome Center to sign up.

#### **BLUE RIDGE PREGNANCY CENTER BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN**

We have an opportunity to support the Blue Ridge Pregnancy Center by participating in the Baby Bottle Campaign! Please pick up a bottle in the MC lobby and fill it with cash or a check payable to BRPC. All bottles must be returned to the church office or Welcome Center by Sunday, February 11th.

### MIT 102 | FEBRUARY 16TH & 17TH

Biblical counseling training class module 102, Methodology of Biblical Counseling, will be taught February 16th and 17th in the multipurpose room. There is a \$25 registration for all attendees, but the additional class fee is waived for TBC members. Please sign up in the TBC app under "Registrations" or at the Welcome Center.

#### TRUTH & LIGHT CONFERENCE | MARCH 1-3

This year's Truth & Light Conference, "Hope in the Midst of Grief," is March 1st—3rd. Early bird registration at \$30 per person for the main conference on Saturday, March 2nd, and \$15 for the pre-conference on Friday evening, March 1st is available through **next Sunday, February 4th**. Our speakers will be Dr. Howard Eyrich and Pastor Smedley Yates. **Please** sign up today at tbccounseling.org or at the Welcome Center.